TOWN OF FOSTER

The Foster Town Council will hold a Public Hearing on July 13, 2023 at 6:00 PM in the
Benjamin Eddy Building, 6 South Killingly Road, Foster, RI 02825. FEMA is providing updated
FIRMs (Flood Insurance Rate Maps) and an updated FIS (Flood Insurance Study) for Providence
County, RI on July 19, 2023.

The Town of Foster has elected to comply with the requirements of the National Flood
Insurance Act of 1968 (P.L. 90-488, as amended). To remain compliant with the minimum
criteria of the National Flood Insurance Program Floodplain Management Regulations, the
Town of Foster is required to amend or add the following ordinances: Foster Code of Ordinances
Sec. 26-132, Sec. 26-133, Sec. 26-134, and Sec. 26-138.

The proposed amendments, existing ordinances, as well as existing and proposed FIRM
Panels and FIS Reports can be found at:

e https//www.townoffoster.com/planning-department/pages/proposed-floodplain-ordinance-
updates-chapter-26-article-v

All interested persons are invited to attend the Public Hearing and be heard. Modifications to
the proposal may occur as a result of further study. The proposed amendments can be reviewed
at Town Hall at 181 Howard Hill Road in the Planning Department during normal business
hours by appointment only. The Town Council Agenda will be posted to https:/opengov.sos.
ri.gov/openmeetings at least 48 hours prior to the start of the meeting.

Individuals requiring interpreter service must notify the Town Clerk’s Office at (401) 392-
9200 at least 72 hours in advance of the hearing date.

By order of the Town Council, Susan M. Dillon, Town Clerk




